SAC

October 19th Media Center

Approve Minutes and Agenda A Dixon motioned, K Randin seconded the motion

SIP Status Update

Went over the SIP with the district administration last Wednesday (Superintendent, Reading Specialist,
Tech/Math Specialist, C&I Director)

They approved the SIP, now it has to be approved by the school board.
AVID Site team

Filming the virtual showcase this week--filming started today
WICOR Wednesday is this week. The topic is Socratic Seminar-last month was basic for newer teachers
with basic AVID strategies. We are still a demonstration school and have every intention of staying that way.

End of first quarter/Report Cards-

All progress reports and report cards will be going to be posted on the FOCUS parent and student
portal

If a parent wants a hard copy for another parent, we have custodial requests that are handled with Ms.
Lisa. They are available on Focus and they are available for print upon request. We have the capability
to send things to multiple parents if requested.

Halloween

October 29th.

Grades Pre k-2 will be going around the regular route from 9:00-9:45 and 3-5 will be from_10:00-10:30.

Parents should stand behind the parade route (guide parents that attend to the correct area please). There will
be signs so you know which parade is coming. Parents will be allowed to come and watch middle school parades as well.

Middle School:

8:30-8:40 Attendance & pledge with first period teacher
8:43-9:43 Gold Team-prep floats & Pep Rally Procedures
9:47-10:20 Float Parade & Judging & Recognitions

10:35-11:25 Relays & Competitions (15 min at each station x3)
11:30-12:00 Clubs

12:00-12:30 Lunch

12:30- Dismissal

School safety and security

Cameras have been ordered for the stairs. Wires have already been run.
Intruder and fire drill coming up in the next few days.
Pre-K and Kindergarten, along with the entire school, did an amazing job on the first one.

Tik Tok trends and behavior were not just issues here. Students are tending to behave like they are in their last
normal school year.



We are getting a new fire alarm over the summer--it will be a voice rather than the siren. We should get new

bells and speakers as well.
Parent Drop Off/Pick Up

Mr. Pais is putting a proposal together to have the crosswalk and flashing light moved.
Pictures have been sent to SRO along with diagrams of the proposed new light and crosswalk location
The new crosswalk would not only help the flow of traffic on campus but also out on US 1.
Please put down your phone in the drop-off and pick-up lines. It holds up the flow of traffic in the lines,
dangerous, and against the law.
Bumpers were suggested. Crosswalks need to line up.

Parent for Upper Key s Wellness group--$3000

KLS and the upper keys schools were given $3000 to help promote youth mental health
The donating group would like a big event
The money will go to pay for all the students to participate in the PTA carnival.
Have to turn in a paragraph to have it approved.
In return, they would like a youth mental health council that mirrors our demographics.

New Hires

Shamina Gilmore for 2nd grade. (cover for Dougherty)
Tabitha Chesler for 4th grade. (will relieve Barry who is covering for Rodriguez)



